
 

 

 

TRACS. A new way to manage student information

 Update for VET providers about first quarter 
AVETMISS Submission. April 2019 

Submitting your AVETMISS data for 15 April 2019 

How will RTOs and VET providers submit Natfiles for this quarter? 

 

What will happen next quarter? 

https://www.tasc.tas.gov.au/providers/rto-reporting/
mailto:results@tasc.tas.gov.au
http://www.tasc.tas.gov.au/about-tracs

